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I would pick up stolons and replace and top-
dress in. It eventually stopped raining and I
have never planted greens which grew so well
and developed so fast.

This has been a bad year on new greens as
well as old, bu t a perfect year for weeds. I
turned the greens in for play August 15. They
were filled in beautifully. I weeded these
greens once only and at the presen t time there
are no weeds of any kind.

After the stolons had stayed pu t for a week
or ten days and had started to turn green the
chairman of the Green committee called me and
said he had never seen anything so remarkable.
He had expected to spend $125.00 on each
green again for new stolons.

Corrosive for Worms
By JOSEPH FOEGER, Greenkeeper

Ozaukee Country Club, Thiensville, Wisconsin

IN ANSWER to your letter of October 1,
I wish to tell you of my experiences of
the past season. We had some brown

patch and used Nu-Green to treat some but
was not very successful; so used Semesan in-
stead with very good results. I think too
much sulphate of ammonia is often the cause
of brown patch. It makes the grass grow too
quickly and so is too soft to withstand the
brown patch.

We had no crab grass and hardly any chick-

WORMS ON THE OZAUKEE GREENS
This photo was taken after corrosive sublimate had

been used

weed this year. Our greens were covered
with same just a few years ago. Have been
using arsenate of lead for the last two years.
I am not using it as strong as recommended,
only about ten pounds to the average green
using a power sprayer. This also takes care
of the worm situation.

Am enclosing a picture that I took three
years ago when I used some corrosive sublim-
ate to trea t the worms. You can see at a
glance how thick they were. Before using
arsenate the worm casts were so thick you
could not walk on the greens without step-
pIng on some.

We built six new tees, two bunkers, rebuilt
five bunkers, all of this being done with the
regular crew of fourteen men. Also had a
lot of extra work getting things in shape for
the Western Open Tournament which was
held August 21 to 24 with the greatest suc-
cess.

Snow Mold at Winnipeg
By A. W. CREED

Sf. Charles Country Club, Winnipeg, Manitoba

BEING a Charter member of the N. G. A.
of America, I want to congratulate the
capable body of officers for the business-

like and efficient manner in which the Associa-
tion is being carried on and I am sure the results
obtained so far in such a short space of time
are a credit to their organizing ability.

Am now situated quite a distance from my
fellow green keepers whom I knew personally
when in Detroit, being assistant to the well-
known greenkeeper Mr. H. E. Shave of Oak-
land Hills Country Club, leaving there to take
up the position as head greenkeeper here in
Winnipeg.

Conditions here are much more severe in the
Spring than in the East, many of our Poa
Annua greens being entirely destitute of grass
until the temperature hovers around the sixty
mark and that means about the middle of May.
Our Bent greens stand the Winter fairly well.
We are gradually turning all our Poa Annua
greens in to Bent.

I have constructed and planted four greens
to Bent last year, and one this year. Last year
I got forty bags of stolons from one of our well


